
AS'COM 

May 28, 2018 

ATTENTION: BUSINESS OWNERS/RESIDENTS 

Project No: 60561120 (330), City File No. 16-E-06 

AECOM 

99 Commerce Drive 

Winnipeg, MB, Canada R3P 0Y7 

www.aecom.com 

204 477 5381 tel 

204 284 2040 fax 

Regarding: City of Winnipeg McDermot Avenue and Bannatnye Avenue Adjustable Protected Bike Lanes 

Bid Opportunity No. 59-2018 

We wish to advise you that the above-noted bike lane project is expected to start in early June 2018. The project will 
be completed in three stages: 

• Stage 1 will include construction of the adjustable protected bike lanes on McDermot Avenue and
Bannatyne Avenue between Adelaide Street and Main Street, and back-in angled parking on Adelaide
Street between William Avenue and McDermot Avenue.

• Stage 2 will include construction of the adjustable protected bike lanes and back-in angled parking on
McDermot Avenue and Bannatyne Avenue between Main Street and Waterfront Drive.

• Stage 3 will include construction of the adjustable protected bike lanes on McDermot Avenue and
Bannatyne Avenue between Furby Street and Adelaide Street, all works on Ellen Street between Bannatyne
Avenue and McDermot Avenue, and all works on Hargrave Street between Bannatyne Avenue and
McDermot Avenue.

The project is expected to take approximately 12 weeks to complete, for project limits please see map on the back. 

During construction a minimum of one lane of traffic shall be maintained at all times. Loading zones and on-street 
parking will be maintained to the maximum extent possible. Access to private approaches and parking lots will be 
maintained to the maximum extent possible. Any interruptions to access will be reviewed with the applicable property 
owner prior to the disruption. 

The work will include: removal of the existing asphalt overlay in certain areas and construction of a new asphalt 

overlay, construction of new curb bump outs and raised bike lanes at certain bus stops, installation of new pre-cast 

curbs and end treatments and placement of new pavement markings for the bike lanes and new parking stalls. 

For more information about the West Alexander to East Exchange Corridor please visit 

www.winnipeg.ca/walkbikeprojects. The Contractor for this project will be the Darco Group Ltd. emergency phone 

number: (204) 781-2931. 

We recognize the fact that this project will cause you inconvenience and disruption during its course and apologize 

for this. Those with accessibility needs, moving requirements, social functions, any underground appurtenances such 

as sprinkler systems, lighting cable, etc. within 6.0 m {20 feet) of the street curb line or general concerns and 

questions regarding the project, are asked to contact the undersigned at (204) 928-8430. Your patience during 

construction will be much appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

AECOM 

,Lr: . ae, P.Eng.

Senior Transportation Engineer 

kevin.rae@aecom.com 
KWR:dlh 

cc: Mr. Matt Allard - Councillor, St. Boniface Ward 
Mr. Mike Pagtakhan - Councillor, Point Douglas Ward 

Winnipeg 
at your service. 

Mr. John Orlikow - Councillor, River Heights/Fort Garry Ward 
Ms. Tiffany Skomro - City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department 
Mr. Andrew Condon - City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department 
Ms. Kathy Ross - City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department 
Ms. Debbie Mikulik - City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Customer Services Division 
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Winnipeg 
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